
January 13, 1981 

Mrs. Altoon Azarian 
107-10 Shore Front Parkway, Apt. 3G 
Rockaway Park, New York 11694 

Dear Mrs. Azarian: 

Thank you for your generous donation of 

$25 .00 (twenty-five dollars) \"ihich you kindly 

gave to St. Vartan l\rmenian Cathedral in memory 

of the late Marderos Azarian. 

t>Je pray for the eternal repose of his soul 

and wish you good health. 

~lith prayers, 

Father Yeghishe Gizirian 
Canon Sacrist 

Enclosure: Receipt number 37567 


